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From: Ron Anderson <rdaclagm@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 6:44 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

We are NOT in favor of HB 4029.  We are in favor of completing a footbridge crossing on the south boundary 
of Bend.  Passage of HB 4029 would restrict neighborhood and homewoner access to and use of the recreational 
trail system along the west side of the Deschutes River. 

Please vote NO on HB 4029. 

Home Owners in the RiverRim Development 
Ron and Cheryl Anderson 
60249 Garrison Dr. 
Bend, OR  97702 


